The Board of Education of the Fairborn City School District met in a Joint Meeting on Wednesday, December 17, 2014, with the Bath Township Trustees at the Bath Township building. The following Board of Education members answered the 7:02 p.m. roll call: Mrs. Tess Little, Mr. Roland Parks, Ms. Jeri Luce, Mr. Mike Uecker, and Mr. Andrew Wilson.

14-198 APPROVE AGENDA, AS PRESENTED

Mr. Parks moved and Mr. Uecker seconded the motion to approve the Agenda, as presented.

THOSE VOTING AYE: Mrs. Little, Mr. Parks, Ms. Luce, Mr. Uecker, Mr. Wilson. MOTION CARRIED.

BOARD PRESENTATION

Mr. Brad Silvus and Mrs. Pam Gayheart updated the Trustees on the current state of the school district.

14-199 ADJOURNMENT – BOARD OF EDUCATION

Mr. Wilson moved and Mr. Uecker seconded the motion that inasmuch as there is no further business to come before the Board at this time, the Board pass a resolution to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 p.m.

Motion Carried.	
Date Approved: 1/8/15	Dero Litte
	Tess Little, President
	, , , , ,

THOSE VOTING AYE: Mr. Parks, Ms. Luce, Mr. Uecker, Mr. Wilson, Mrs. Little